
Notice for BA/LLB (Hons) Shariah & Law candidates: 

 

 

All candidates who are going to appear in the upcoming Law Admission Test (LAT) 

conducted by HEC to be scheduled on August 8, 2021, are provisionally allowed to 

apply for admission to BA/LLB (Hons) Shariah & Law degree program for Fall semester 

2021.  

 

 

(Dr. Tariq Sultan) 

Deputy Director (Academics) 

International Islamic University 

Islamabad  


